
 
 

Title VI Notice to the Public 
 

The Cambria County Transit Authority (CamTran) is committed to providing 
nondiscriminatory transportation services to all of its passengers and potential 
passengers. CamTran prohibits discrimination in all of its programs and services on the 
basis of race, color and national origin. 
 

Any person who is, or seeks to be a patron of any CamTran public vehicle shall be 
given the same access, seating and other treatment with regard to the use of such 
vehicle as other persons without regard to their race, color or national origin.  
 

No person or group of persons shall be discriminated against with regard to the 
routing, scheduling or quality of transportation service furnished by CamTran on the 
basis of race, color or national origin.  
 

Any person who believes that they have, individually, or as a member of any specific 

class of persons, been subjected to discrimination on the basis of race, color or 

national origin may file a complaint with CamTran. A written complaint must be filed 

within 180 days after the date of the alleged discrimination. All complaints should be 

signed and include contact information. You may file a written complaint with 

CamTran, Safety and Risk Management, 502 Maple Avenue, Johnstown, PA 15901. 

You may also file a complaint by calling 814-535-5526 Monday through Friday, 8:30 

a.m.-4:30 p.m. 

Complaints may also be filed with the Federal Transit Administration’s Office of Civil 

Rights, no later than 180 days after the date of the alleged discrimination, 1760 Market 

Street, Suite 510, Philadelphia, PA 19103-4124, Phone: (215) 656-7070. 

Any person who would like additional information on nondiscrimination requirements 

should call 814-535-5526 Monday through Friday, 8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. to make a 

request.  Information will be mailed by CamTran to the person making the request 

after the person provides CamTran with a mailing address.   


